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RICHARD GUY DAY

SEPTEMBER 30, 2016

In celebration of Richard
Guy’s 100th birthday, the
Universities of Alberta,
Calgary and Lethbridge
have named September
3oth, 2016, Richard Guy
Day and will be hosting
and showcasing a number of
activities in Guy’s honour.

Guy continues to be active

in research and gives frequent
invited talks. He has written
numerous books and published many
papers. He has been an inspiration
for everyone in mathematical
community.

Please visit the link below to
view the schedule of events or
to submit information on an
event you are organizing.

We encourage everyone

to participate in the
celebration of this
inspirational mathematician!

www.cs.uleth.ca/~hadi/rkg-100.html




